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Our School Milk Scheme – Little Acorns


Hazeldown School provides a milk scheme that is available to all of our pupils.  School milk is free for all under-fives and is subsidised for pupils aged five or older.

We register all our Little Acorns on this scheme, so they will each receive a carton of semi-skimmed milk at morning snack time.  Their school milk will not only provide them with essential nutrients, but as it is rehydrating and energy boosting it also bridges the gap between breakfast and lunch to help children stay focused.  

For more information on how milk can benefit children visit www.coolmilk.com/why-milk-is-great.

If you do not wish your child to have milk in school, please let the Pre-School and Nursery staff know.

If you have any questions regarding school milk, please visit www.coolmilk.com or contact Cool Milk directly on 0844 854 2913.  More information on milk is also available from the school.
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